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Christopher Anderson, Elena Cates, Ray Duda, 
Lenore Mandi, Frank Colandro, Susan Jacobsen, 
Bart Heefner, Warren Denny, Toni Coe, Gary 
Livia, Taylor Bova, Gerry Fraioli, Betty Vitti, 
Rosemary Bella, Sonya Correntee, Mary Caruso, 
Antonio Ferrajina, Patrick Battinelli, Julie Salce, 
Lois Scatton, Carol Kane, Kristee Brooks, 
Michael Pataky, Ed Gentile, Daniel Caruso, 
Anthony Tomczyk, Marge Denicola, Gina Stuart, 
Adam Godlewski, Mark, Johann Fernando, 
Sandy Recchia, Gene Gil, Kathy L., Mary Palmer, 
Sylvia Privil, Sandra Coppola and Theresa 
Riendeau. 

Remember the men and women 
in the Armed Forces and all who 
protect us and put themselves in 
harmõs way on our behalf; may 
they be shielded from danger; 

and for their families and loved ones.  In 
particular, Andrew Anderson, Christopher 
Blasius, C. J. DelVaglio, Samantha Krom, 
Christian Legaspe and Steven Nolan.  

This Saturday, November 10, at our Annual Veterans 
Memorial Mass, we honor the many men and women who 
currently serve and have served in all the branches of the 
armed forces to safeguard the freedoms and rights of our 
country and the liberty we enjoy. 
I would like to thank all who have helped organize the Mass, 
Veterans tribute, the delicious and inviting snack and 
fellowship following and all of our Veterans and their families 
who participate in this yearly tribute. 
I thank you for the time and dedication that you give to our 
Church and in particular, the Veterans for the years of faithful 
service you have given to our country. 

I would like to remind everyone of our Annual Thanksgiving 
food drive which will take place next weekend -  November 17 
and 18.  Please bring your items to Church with you on 
Saturday or Sunday and place your filled shopping bags in 
front of the altar.  Shopping lists are available at the entrances 
to the Church.   
We will also need food sorters on Sunday, November 18 
immediately following the 10.30am Mass to help organize and 
prepare the food boxes for distribution to families.  Many 
hands make light and quick work!  A few minutes of your time 
will be most appreciated. 
This annual food drive is a tremendous outpouring of your 
generosity in helping many families in the Stamford area who 
are in need.  Thank you.  

Fncėr bgnhbdrs Alessings, 
Fr. Fred   

To speak of many things... 

Are you new to Saint Maurice Church?   
Are you and your family registered parishioners of Saint Maurice 
Church?  Do you receive contribution envelopes in the mail?   
If you would like to register and become a member of our Parish 
family, contact the Parish Office by phone or email or drop in during 
Parish Office hours. 
The Parish Registration form is available on our website under the 
ABOUT tab for your convenience. 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION  
Do you have questions about your faith that 

youõve always wondered about? 

É Why does the priest wash his hands at 

Mass with the Presentation of the Gifts?  

É What is a Sacramental? 

É Why does the priest wear vestments?  

É What about Limbo and Purgatory?  

 

Join us next Monday:  

November 12 at 7:00pm in 

Doran Hall for EVERYTHING 

YOU EVER WANTED TO 

KNOW (about your faith), 

BUT WERE AFRAID TO 

ASK!!!  
 

Facilitated by:  Barbara Glynn  


